
 

 

Stockton Public Safety Academy Parent Newsletter 
August 22, 2016 

Stockton Public Safety Academy Parents and Families, 

Upcoming Events: 

 Tuesday August 23rd is a MINIMUM DAY. Students will be released 
at 11:49 am. Lunch is optional and will be served from 11:55 am-
12:30 pm. The After-School Program will run from 12:30 pm-6:00 pm 

 Stockton Police Department will be conducting Recruiter Training in the PSA Conference Room on Wednesday, 
August 24th.  Officers will be interacting with Cadets throughout the day as well as at lunch recess. 

 Picture Day is Thursday, August 25th. Students will be receiving their I.D. cards and lanyards as well.  These 
MUST be worn every day! Cadets will be wearing their normal uniforms for pictures. 

 Back To School Night is Thursday, September 1st. Parents are welcome to come to the Stagg HS Gym at 5:00 pm 
to learn more about Stagg HS events/activities/opportunities. There will be a Title I presentation from 6:00 pm-
6:30 pm. Classrooms will be open from 6:30 pm-8:00 pm. 

 Our Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony is scheduled for Friday, September 2nd at 8:30 am. District 
staff along with community partners will be present and our Cadets will have their first opportunity to show 
everyone how hard we have been working!  The ceremony is from 8:30 am-9:30 am, parents, families, and 
community members are welcome to attend! 

Uniform Policy Reminders: 

 Jackets/Sweatshirts MUST be either dark navy or black with minimal markings on them.  

 If you have any issues/concerns regarding uniform attire or the purchasing of any materials your cadet 
needs, please contact Officer Torres or Mrs. Russo. 

Officer Torres:  209-933-7445 ext 8483     btorres@stocktonusd.net 
Mrs. Russo:  209-933-7445 ext 8457         mrusso@stocktonusd.net 
 

The Afterschool Program has begun!  Students can participate in the afterschool program that is held in the R-
Wing, rooms 6 & 7.  Please visit the Afterschool Program between 2:30 pm-6:00 pm if you would have any 
questions or would like to enroll your cadet. 

Stay Connected: 

 Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/StocktonPublicSafetyAcademy 

 Sign up for the SUSD Connections Newsletter: SUSD main web page on the bottom right corner 

Reminders: 

You can purchase additional SPSA uniform shirts or caps from Code 3 Wear (www.code3wear.com) located at: 425 Lincoln Center 
North, Stockton.  (209) 910-0063.  Hours: M-Sat 10-6, Sun 12-5 

Formation starts everyday promptly at 7:25.  Come early! 
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